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April 2, 2020 
 
Lodi USD: 
 
Based on the recommendation from our County Superintendent of Schools and 
information from the State Superintendent of Schools and Governor, our District will 
remain closed through the end of the 2019-20 school year. 
 
The health of our students, staff and community are of the utmost importance and it is 
vital that we ensure we are all doing our part to help stop the spread of COVID-19. 
 
We know this is upsetting and we share your disappointment that we will not be able to 
end this school year as planned.  
 
Our community relies on our schools to educate our children. Even though schools are 
closed, we will continue to provide education through remote learning. Our teachers and 
staff have done a tremendous job navigating this unprecedented time, and we are 
committed to continuing to support our students.  
 
As the California Department of Education provides more guidance on this situation, our 
District will continue to develop remote teaching and learning activities for the rest of the 
school year.  
 
We know there are still questions from staff and families. We will provide more details 
as they become available.  
 
We appreciate the continued support and understanding from our families.  
 
Cathy Nichols-Washer, 
Superintendent 
 


